
To all Pupils & Parents, 

As part of the Be Bright, Be Seen road safety      
campaign, our Junior Road Safety Officers (JRSOs) 
are organising a day when we all dress up as  
brightly as we possibly can for school. This will be 
on Wednesday 20th November. The purpose of this 
is to remind pupils about the principles of staying 
safe around the roads in the darker months of the 
winter. 

There will be a prize (with the winner to be chosen 
by our team of JRSOs) for the Brightest Class and 
the Brightest Pupil. We 
will, of course, remind 
the children nearer the 
time. 

Many thanks 

The JRS0'S 


